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EXPRESSES SYMPATHY FOR VICTIMS OF BRIGHTON BOMBING

The Secretary of State for External Affairs,
The Right Honourable Joe Clark, today sent the following
message to Sir Geoffrey Howe, U .K . Secretary of State for
Foreign and Commonwealth Affairs .

"I was shocked to hear of the bomb attack on
the hotel in Brighton and saddened to learn that some of
your colleagues had been injured . To them, and to the
families of those killed in the attack, I offer my deepest
sympathy . You may be sure that we join you in condemning
this cowardly and senseless act . "
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